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CCC Internal Review
Oregon Credit for Prior Learning (CPL) Standards 
Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) Draft for Institutional Consideration



[Note:   CCC has had a CPL Task Force in place for almost a year.  This group has drafted internal recommendations around CPL that have been in a vetting process since summer.  This process has expanded to include the institutional review of the HECC proposed standards.  The following outlines only the HECC Institutional Review process.]

CCC Internal Review Process
Credit for Prior Learning Task Force:  Nov. 5, 2013
Department Chair meeting:  Nov. 8, 2013
Departments discuss between November and December meetings and forward feedback via the department chair
Instructional Standards and Practices Committee:  Nov. 8, 2013
Presidents’ Council:  Nov. 12, 2013
College Council:  Nov. 15, 2013
ISS Leadership Team:  Dec. 10, 2013
Presidents’ Council:  Dec. 10, 2013
Department Chair meeting:  Dec. 13, 2013
Institutional Response Submitted by CCC CPL Task Force:  Dec. 20, 2013



Adoption and Implementation Plan for the Higher Education Coordinating Commission
House Bill 4059, directed the Higher Education Coordinating Commission (HECC) to carry out specific goals for expanding and improving access to Credit for Prior Learning (CPL):  Oregon Legislative Session 2012
HECC CPL Advisory Committee Develops Draft Standards:  Completed October 18, 2013
Oregon postsecondary institution provide institutional feedback (one combined reply from each institution):  Completed by December 20, 2013
HECC adopts Standards as revised by HECC based on institutional feedback:  By Spring 2014
Institutional Planning Year for all postsecondary institutions that award CPL:  2014-2015
Institutions implement CPL awarding in compliance with Standards:  Beginning in 2015-2016
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